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UNWRAPPING GOD’S GIFTS -  Part 2 of 7 

I am leaving you with a gift – peace of mind and heart!  And 
the peace I give isn’t fragile like the peace the world gives.  
So don’t be troubled or afraid.                       John 14:27 (LB) 
 

WHEN SHOULD I UNWRAP MY GIFT OF PEACE? 
 
1.  WHEN I AM __________________ 

2.  WHEN I’M __________________ 

3.  WHEN I AM __________________ 
 
 

HOW TO OPEN GOD’S GIFT OF PEACE 

1.   ________________YOUR SITUATION 

I have learned to be satisfied with the things I have and with 
everything that happens…  I can do all things through 
Christ, because He gives me strength.    Phil 4: 11, 13 (NCV) 
 

WHY MUST I ACCEPT MY SITUATION 

➢ God doesn’t owe you an ______________________ 

➢ You probably wouldn’t ______________________His            

      explanation 

➢ Explanations never bring ______________anyway 

God’s peace... is far more wonderful than the human mind 
can understand.                                          Phil. 4:7 (LB) 
 

2.  LEARN THE _____________GOD IS ________________YOU 

My child, don’t ignore it when the Lord disciplines you, and 
don’t be discouraged when he corrects you. For the Lord 
disciplines those he loves, and he punishes those he 
accepts as his children.                               Heb. 12:5-6 (NLT) 

God disciplines us for our good, that we may share in his 
holiness.             Heb. 12:10   
 
No discipline seems pleasant at the time, but painful. Later 
on, however, it produces a harvest of righteousness and 
peace for those who have been trained by it.        Heb. 12:11   

 
RIGHTEOUSNESS IS: 

_________________ what God wants me to _____________ 

_________________ what God wants me to _____________ 

_________________ what God wants me to _____________ 

The fruit of righteousness will be peace; the effect of 
righteousness will be quietness and confidence.     Isa. 32:17   
 

3.  ______________GOD’S WORD TO YOUR SITUATION 

Great peace have they who love your law, and nothing can 
make them stumble.                                              Psa.119:165     
 
You, Lord, give true peace to those who depend on You 
because they trust You.                                    Isa. 26:3 (NCV) 
 

4.  ________FOR GOD’S HELP 

Don’t worry about anything; instead pray about everything; 
tell God your needs and don’t forget to thank Him for His 
answers.  If you do this, you will experience God’s peace, 
which is far more wonderful than the human mind can 
understand.                                                        Phil. 4:6-7 (LB) 
 

5.  SUBMIT TO GOD’S _________________ 

If only you had paid attention to my commands, your peace 
would have been like a river, your righteousness like the 
waves of the sea.                                                        Isa. 48:18   
 
The mind of sinful man is death, but the mind controlled by 
the Spirit is life and peace.                                         Rom. 8:6   


